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November 28, 2022 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETARY 

 

THRU: UNDERSECRETARY ANALIZA REBUELTA-TEH, CESO I 

  Undersecretary for Finance, Information Systems and Climate Change 

  DENR, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 

 

THRU: THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

  DENR MIMAROPA Region 

  1515 L & S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 

 

FROM: THE PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL  

RESOURCES OFFICER 

 

SUBJECT: UPDATES ON THE PROPOSED INSTITUTIONALIZATON OF DATA  

  MANAGEMENT, MAPPING AND OPERATIONS CENTER OF  

DENR PALAWAN 

 

 Respectfully submitting the updated version of our proposal for the institutionalization of 

Data Management, Mapping and Operations Center. In this revised version, the observations and 

recommendations of KISS personnel who conducted ICT Inventory and Needs Assessment last 

September 2022 were incorporated. Further, the undersigned has also initiated meeting with 

Philippine Space Agency for possible collaboration of high-resolution and time-lapse satellite 

images. We also initiated meetings with tech companies for outsourcing of available technology at 

the market nowadays for this project.  

As to the building construction, preliminary procedures such as consulting with the 

Architect and Civil Engineer were made. The documents for posting at Philgeps website are now 

under review of TWG for Infrastructure of the Bids and Awards Committee of this office. We are 

expecting that the initial building structure shall be constructed by end of this year. 

 With this, the undersigned is humbly requesting for your continued support in this endeavor. 

 For your consideration. 
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Meeting with KISS personnel, September 2022 
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Meeting with Director Ariel C. Blanco, Philippine Space Agency and his team 

CENRO Pedro Velasco of CENRO Puerto Princesa also joined in the meeting on October 21, 2022 
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Meeting with Tech companies, WIT Philippines and Webcast Technologies, Inc. on October 12, 

2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Webcast Technologies - Jhoana Mondez 


